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CBSD Halloween Update - 2020-2021 
 

October 2020 
 
Dear Butler Families, 
 

With our return to school the Week of October 26th for our Traditional and Hybrid 1&2 students, Butler wanted 
to be sure to provide details in anticipation for Halloween later that week.  With the circumstances surrounding 
COVID-19 and CB’s firm Health & Safety Guidelines in place for all schools, our annual Halloween 
Celebrations will look differently this year.  All CBSD schools are collectively cancelling the school-day 
Halloween “parades and parties”, but each school will instead celebrate in alternate ways coordinating with our 
respective PTO organizations.   
 

We are excited to detail our alternate school & at-home activities for the Butler community culminating in a 
school-wide Halloween Slideshow – where we will invite parents and staff to upload photographs from all the 
varied activities.  Each activity is voluntary or optional, but we hope participation in these events will highlight 
our efforts in celebrating Halloween.  The goal is to create family-fun opportunities while connecting as a school 
community!  Please take a moment to familiarize yourself with our plans: 
 
 

1. Decorate a Halloween Pumpkin: Be creative and show your skill! Carve or decorate a pumpkin at 
your house and put it on display outdoors for everyone to enjoy! 

 

2. Build a Scarecrow: Create a Traditional-, Halloween- or Original-Themed Scarecrow (Butler, Sport, 
Super-Hero, Gaming, Halloween, etc.) to decorate your yard and our community!  Use it to help celebrate 
this eerie season in anticipation of all our trick-or-treating ghosts and goblins! 

 

3. “Boo” a Butler Neighbor: Enjoy some spooky treats and pass along the fun to two new unsuspecting 
neighbors.  Don’t get caught” and include two treats plus instructions as detailed by the PTO communication 
from their most recent Newsletter!  

 

4. Costumes on Halloween Night: We are hoping to keep the tradition of our annual Halloween 
Celebration by highlighting Butler Bear students dressed in their Halloween costumes.  Share a photograph 
of your child(ren) on Halloween Night – in anticipation of Trick-or-Treating!  

 
Simply click on the following FORMS Link and follow the prompts to upload your pictures  

to the school by Sunday, November 1st – Must be sent through your child’s CB email address! 
 
In-School activities will include an all-school event held within each individual in-person or virtual classroom.   
 

All-School Spirit Day – In lieu of costumes on Friday, October 30th, Butler Elementary will host an  
All-School Spirit Day where students and staff are asked to wear Halloween-Themed Colors! 

 
 
 

   Butler Elementary wishes everyone an EXCITING and SAFE HALLOWEEN Night! 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=j0gLqp78hUGl4zhCIN8jyqhEW9oz88BJqTLmUpWXX8xUOVJGTlJXNTBOQjczVVY5TFRUQ0pOMU9aVi4u


BUTLER ELEMENTARY
2020 

HALLOWEEN

A JOINT VENTURE WITH THE BUTLER PTO & THE BUTLER STAFF

GET CREATIVE THIS HALLOWEEN WITH 
OUR VIRTUAL AT-HOME ACTIVITIES

UPLOAD YOUR FAVORITE PHOTO HERE BY NOVEMBER 1
NOTE:  SUBMISSIONS CAN ONLY BE SENT THROUGH YOUR STUDENT'S

CENTRAL BUCKS EMAIL ADDRESS .
 

LOOK FOR A SLIDESHOW WITH ALL OF THE HALLOWEEN FUN !

DECORATE A PUMPKIN
DECORATE A SCARECROW

"BOO" A BUTLER NEIGHBOR
SHOW US YOUR COSTUME 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=j0gLqp78hUGl4zhCIN8jyqhEW9oz88BJqTLmUpWXX8xUOVJGTlJXNTBOQjczVVY5TFRUQ0pOMU9aVi4u

